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Joane Gro'We 
Secretary of State 
Capitol Building 
St. Paul, MN 

Dear Ms. Grawe 

May 12, 1980 

On May 6, 1980 the Town of Oakport voters went to the polls 
to decide if the sale o:f "on-sale" liquor in conjunction 
with. the serving of food be authorized in the Town of Oakport 
on Sunday between the hours of 12 o 9clock noon and 12 o'clock 
midnight. 

The question was approved by a 55 vote of yes and 48 votes no. 

If there are any que8tions on this subject, please contact me. 

Sincerely 
~ ) j) ~/, 

.~ :/991/ Jb. ui/&t/);u 
Peggy E. Atherton, Clerk 
Town of Oaltport 
Clay County, Minnesota 


